



MISSOURI ASSOCIATION OF RV PARKS and CAMPGROUNDS

January 15, 2017

To: Suppliers/Vendors:

The Missouri Association of RV Parks and Campgrounds (MOARC) is now conducting our 2017 annual supplier/vendor membership drive in preparation for our 49th Annual Spring Convention and Trade Show being held March 2nd 2017 in Springfield, Missouri.

I'm enclosing our 2017 Vendor Membership Application and Trade Show Sponsor/Exhibitor Registration forms for your consideration. There are several benefits of being a MOARC Vendor Member/TRADE Show Exhibitors to include:

- A Free complementary 10 x 10 vendor booth at the MOARC 2017 spring convention
- A Free business link on the Association's web site "campinmissouri.com"
- A Free listing in the MOARC award winning printed and interactive camping guide
- A Free standard listing in each issue of our association newsletters and E-Blasts
- Membership contact list for use in your direct marketing and sales campaigns
- A way to meet new customers and reconnect with Missouri campground owners.

Please mail in your Vendor Membership and Exhibitor forms with your 2017 dues to MO-ARC, c/o Larry Helms, Executive Director, 18700 Cliff RD, Dixon, MO 65459. Completed forms can also be faxed to (573 759-2623) or e-mailed to morvcamp@gmail.com.

In addition, as a MOARC Vendor Member you are invited to attend our 49th Annual Spring Convention and Trade Show being held March 2nd 2017 in Springfield, Missouri, with booth setup being from 8 AM to 12 PM with the trade show starting at 1:30 PM to 6 PM. Our host hotel is the Ramada Oasis Convention Center at 2546 North Glenstone Avenue, Springfield, MO 65803. The hotel show room rate is \$85.00 plus tax, please contact the hotel at (417) 866-5253 to make room reservations.

Please join us for lunch on Thursday March 2nd (complementary) and our Thursday evening dinner banquet at 6:30 PM. Thursday evening dinner banquet tickets are available at a cost of \$30.00 per person. Our 49th Annual Convention and Trade Show is a great place to meet and network with Missouri campground owners.

I am excited to announce MOARC has a special offer for <u>new or existing Vendor members in good standing</u> that are <u>unable to attend</u> the 2017 Trade Show. Ship your brochures or products to the trade show, plus any signage and literature you want displayed and <u>we will set up your booth space in exchange for a product/service being donated for our live auction later that evening. Should you have questions please call me at (573) 337-0543.</u>

I look forward in working with you and your company in 2017; see you soon at our upcoming spring convention.

Respectfully,

Larry Helms, MOARC Executive Director